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Network study: PREDICT 
 
Participating in the PREDICT Study was a very positive experience for the endodontists in my 
practice. Enrolling the patients was very simple and it did not compromise the patient flow. Patients were 
willing to help and grateful for receiving the gift cards. We also were pleased to help collect the data for 
the study, with the ultimate goal of improving patient care.  


